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Regional Procurement Bylaw 

 
On January 30, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council repeal the Purchasing Bylaw (2017-30) and enact a Procurement Bylaw, to 
incorporate the principles set out in this report.  

2. The Regional Solicitor prepare the bylaw for consideration of Council. 
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